
Release of Student Information Under No Child Left Behind 
(NCLB) 
 
Pursuant to the federal education legislation also known as No Child Left Behind Act, 
Sharon Springs Central School must disclose to military recruiters, upon request, the 
names, addresses, and telephone numbers of high school students. The District must also 
notify parents of their rights and the right of the child to request that the District not 
release such information without prior written parental consent. Parents (or students if 
they are 18 or older) wishing to exercise their option to withhold their consent to the 
release of the above information to military recruiters are asked to sign and return the 
form below to the Guidance Office. 

 
 
 
 

Sharon Springs Central School 
Reservation of consent for the release of certain student 

information under the No Child Left Behind Act 
 

Please DO NOT release the name, address, and telephone number 
of ______________________________________________ 

Student name 

to military recruiters. 
 
 

Parent Signature and Date


